
 

REC Foundation Team visits at ATDC- Mumbai Center 

On April 30th, 2024, the ATDC Center in Mumbai welcomed a team from the REC Foundation, including 

Ms. Taruna Gupta (Executive Director), Mr. Sachin Jain (DGM), Ms. Anjali Kumari (DGM), and Ms. Neera 

Chandra, Director of ATDC. The visit was organized to review the ongoing B.Voc-REC batch. 

The REC team received a warm welcome from the students, who greeted them in traditional Maharashtrian 

attire, showcasing the center's cultural diversity. The team toured the facilities, interacted with the students, 

and gained insights into the program's progress and the center's operations.  

The team gained insights into the center's various initiatives, including the admission process, orientation 

programs, workshops, industrial visits, and guidance sessions facilitated for the students. They examined the 

sewing lab, machinery, student documentation, attendance records, log books, curriculum progress, and 

student work samples. This comprehensive review allowed the REC Foundation to assess the program's 

effectiveness and the center's commitment to providing quality vocational education. The visit allowed the 

REC Foundation officials to witness firsthand the impact of their sponsorship on empowering students 

through skill-based training and career-building opportunities. 



In an interactive session, the students enthusiastically 

shared their learning experiences from the course. 

They showcased their projects and handicraft work, 

demonstrating the practical skills they have acquired 

to the officials. Ms. Taruna Gupta distributed 

Fevicryl Workshop Certificates to the students who 

participated and appreciated their achievements. Ms. 

Taruna Gupta also motivated and encouraged the 

students to make the most of the comprehensive 

education and career-building opportunities provided 

by ATDC. She highlighted the significance of the 

REC Foundation's sponsorship in enabling such 

transformative educational experiences. The students 

expressed their heartfelt gratitude towards the REC 

Foundation for their unwavering support. 

The REC team provided positive feedback on the center's work, acknowledging the institute's dedication and 

commitment to empowering students through vocational trainings. They departed with a favorable impression 

of ATDC in shaping the future of skilled professionals. 


